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May 14, 2020 

 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block,  

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Trading Symbol: ORIENTELEC 

 

Department of Corporate Services -Listing 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 

 

   Scrip Code: 541301 

 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations) 2015 – COVID 19 intimation. 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated March 23, 2020 informing about temporary shutdown 

of the operations at all of the plants and offices of Orient Electric Limited (the ‘Company’) due to lock-

down announced by the Central / State Government to contain the spread of Corona Virus (Covid-19) 

pandemic.  

 

In this regard and pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to update that Company has resumed operations in 

Faridabad and Kolkata Plants and from several Depots located across the Country in compliance of the 

directives issued and permissions granted by Central/ State Government(s) Authorities. The operations 

are being commenced in strict compliance of safety, hygiene, sanitization, social distancing norms and 

with limited manpower. 

 

Company will be carefully monitoring and assessing the situation at all its locations and shall take 

necessary decisions on continuing/ resuming the operations from all or any of its locations in 

accordance with guidelines and instructions issued / to be issued by the Central / State Government(s) 

from time to time. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the above information on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

  Yours Sincerely, 

 

For Orient Electric Limited 

 

 

Hitesh Kumar Jain 

Company Secretary 
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